PANJAB UNIVERSITY, CHANDIGARH

From:

The Deputy Registrar (Colleges), Panjab University, Chandigarh-160014. To

The Principal
Shri Guru Ram Das College of Education
V.P.O. - Halwara,
Ludhiana-141 107
E-mail:sgrd halwara@yahoo.com

By Post/E-mail

No. Misc. /A-8/146

Dated

/2021

Subject: Grant of temporary extension of affiliation for B.Ed. Course (Two Units-100 seats) for the session 2020-21

Dear Sir / Madam,

Kindly refer to your letter No. SGRDCE/19/97 dated 14.10.2019 on the subject cited above.

This is to inform you that in anticipation approval of the competent authority, the Vice-Chancellor has granted temporary extension of affiliation for B.Ed. course (Two Units-100 seats) to your college for the session 2020-21 subject to submission of compliance to the remaining conditions as imposed by Inspection/Affiliation Committee during the session 2019-20 i.e. the college is required to appoint Four Asstt. Profs. and the college authority is also advised to start deduction of P.F of the Employees (as per University rules) w.e.f. the date of confirmation within three months from the date of issuance of this letter, failing which temporary extension of affiliation for the session 2021-22 shall not be granted.

Yours Faithfully,

Deputy Registrar (Colleges)